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I strongly oppose this policy infringement on personal property and water rights. This 

is just another grab to tax our wells..  

 

In this time of social instability and economic collapse, you actually have the audacity 

to focus on stealing water rights?  

Please keep your hand off the wells that run this state. 

Fill your time with saving democracy as we know it.  

 

Thank you 


